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Aaron Williams	 Toby Goulding
Amelia Harries	 Lucas L-S
Vinne McMorine	 Ella P
Kate Chan	 Autumn M
Riley Johnson	 Joseph W
Callum Britton	 Louie K
Divine Mukombe 	 Bella H
Lexie Minter	 Oliver P
Jamie Franklin	 Elise P

CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    

Welcome backWelcome back !!		         			           everyone from what was hopefully an 
enjoyable half term break. The sun has certainly made its appearance lately 
which has been a long overdue and welcomed addition, although it does mean 
we all need to be remembering to stay safe in the sun by wearing loose fitting 
clothing, sun cream and keeping well hydrated throughout the day. There is lots 
to look forward to this half term in the run up to the summer holidays and we will 
continue to keep you informed with all of the ‘goings-on’ via our weekly newsletters, Twitter 
and Marvellous Me. Here’s to a wonderful Summer 2!

In April, we were sent a letter from the Lord Mayor 
of Chester and the chairman of Cheshire West and 
Chester Council asking us to take part in an art and 
poetry competition to celebrate the new King and 
Queen Consort’s coronation. 
We had lots of fabulous entries and we received 
the brilliant news that 2 children Beracha and 
Ava from our school had won a 3rd prize in the 
art and poetry competitions respectively. So 
they win a visit to the Lord Mayor of Chester for a 
prize presentation! As Art Lead, this fills me with 
such joy and pride 
and makes me even 
more proud of our 
school and the artists 
and poets we have 
amongst us. A huge 
well done to all the 
children who took 
part, you all did such a 
fantastic job! 
	       Miss Kelly

STAY AND HISTORY 8.50am - 9.30am
Next Friday morning parents are welcome to 
come into their child's class(es) and STAY AND 
HISTORY. Please enter your child’s classroom at 
8.50am when the doors open and go back in 
time to learn some History!

CONCORDIA GAMES
Some pupils from Y2 will have the opportunity 
to compete in the very first CONCORDIA GAMES. 
Schools within the Trust will ‘battle it out’ at 
CHILDER THORNTON SCHOOL on Thursday next 
week. Good Luck to everyone and watch out for 
the pictures on twitter and the results.

NATIONAL SPORTS WEEK
The week beginning 19th June is NATIONAL SPORTS WEEK, 
where we will hold our sports day events for the children as 
well as other sporting extravaganza. Please ensure your child 
has their PE kit everyday for this week especially, but it would 
be important to remind them to bring it on a daily basis for 
the summer 2 term.

SUMMER FAYRE - THANK YOU 
Thank you to everyone who supported us in many ways for our 
SUMMER FAYRE. We had lots of bottles, cakes, toiletries and lots 
of fun on Thursday. It was wonderful to see you having great 
fun and supporting the school. A huge THANK YOU to Mrs 
Ackers, Mrs Quayle and Mrs Walker for all their hard work and 
organisation for the event. As usual it ran like clockwork and 
they are already planning for the Christmas one!
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